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While I understand that the city is experiencing a housing crisis and there are many homeless people
on the streets of Portland, I do not think it is a good idea to allow camping in our parks. The parks
belong to everyone to enjoy and having messy camp sites will not only detract from the beauty of
the park but it will discourage people from going to these parks. Please find another solution.
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